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THE NEW FACTORY OF EDILTECO
SUDAMERICANA

Last 28th of June in Pilar, Argentina, the Edilteco Sudamericana new factory opened the doors to the
press and television journalists.

Thursday the 28th of June 2007, in front of influential representatives of the Argentina press, a press
conference was organized to present the new Edilteco Sudamericana factory in Pilar. During the
morning, after having visited the offices and the production lines, also the variety of products supplied
by Edilteco Group has been accurately presented together with their main technical-performance
characteristics. The big number of journalists that took part to the meeting were allowed to &€cetouch
with their handsa€. the productive and commercial capacity of Edilteco Group.



